
Appendix B  
 
Minute 126: Biggin Hill Airport Limited - Landlord’s Consent to new Hotel and 

Aviation College 
 
Representations from Cllr Melanie Stevens, Biggin Hill Ward 
 
 
Dear Colin 
 
As I will not be able to attend tonight due to other commitments I thought that you 
may be able to table my few and brief comments. 
 
Both developments are to be used for business activities related to aviation. 
 
The Aerospace and Technology College for training personnel in all matters “aircraft” 
creating a feed of well educated and trained staff to work within the airport business’s 
once qualified.  
  
The hotel with its ancillary facilities is primarily designed to be used by personnel 
using the airport, which at the present time go elsewhere, which will keep people in 
the local vicinity bringing economic benefit to LBB. 
 
Biggin Hill London Airport has been identified at a strategic Outer London 
Development Centre (SOLDC) with employment and business benefits for not only 
LBB but also our residents which can only be supported by these two developments. 
 
The airport, on granting the new lease have worked hard to remain within the new 
terms and I see no reason to doubt that they would not honour the terms of 
Landlords Consent should it be granted. 
 
With kind regards  
 
Melanie Stevens 
Cllr Biggin Hill Ward 
 


